
Habitat for Humanity 
Bible School in June of 1999 focused on 
our church involvement with Habitat for 
Humanity. 
  
  

Children visit a Habitat Build site with 
Elizabeth Ann Hay and Gordon Travis. 
  

 

The History of Our Church 

Beth Childress 
speaks with children 
about what Habitat 
means. 

Children “build” 
and decorate churches. 



June 1: Gerry Mayberry 
June 2: Paula Scott 
June 4: Frances Dryden,  
Carolyn Kidwell 
June 5: Lois Carter, Andrew  
Hagan, Olivia Doran  
June 7: Richard Meyer 
June 9: Olin Babb, Mary Glenn 
Lively, Shannon Vanlandingham  
June 10: Scott Cooper 
June 11: Donna Quillen,  
Rhys Wilkins 
June 12: Precia Keel 
June 13: Donna Marchion 
June 15: Lou Ann Moore 
June 16: Meghan Heindselman, 
Al Crymble 
June 17: Linda Cradic 
June 19: Lleyton Good,  
Jane Ward 
June 21: Mark Plemmons 
June 22: Elli Walker 
June 23: Sylvia Wright 
June 24: Owen Allgood, Laura 
McConnell 
June 25: Tom Sellers, Quinn 
Raines 
June 26: Peggy Groseclose, 
Patty Pendleton, Mike Pendley, 
Debra Smith, Rachel Smith 
June 27: Louise Piazza,  
Betty Blass 
June 29: Naima Kincaid,  
Sakhile Banda 
 
 

Happy 
Birthday! 

Second Harvest in June 
First Presbyterian Church - Kingsport volunteers will be working at 
Second Harvest Food Bank on June 18. This is always a fun time 
of fellowship and service. Now that schools are out for Summer 
vacation, this would be a great opportunity to engage youth from 
our church as well as friends and relatives from other churches. 
Give that some thought and consider joining us this month on 
Wednesday, June 18. Contact Bob Stoots by email, cell or text 
(423-782-6280) to register for the session of your choice: morn-
ing (9:00 a.m. - 11 a.m.) or afternoon (1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.). 

Realm and FPC's Member Directory 
 

In March, we announced that FPC had transitioned our member-
ship data from ACS on Demand to ACS Realm.  With this new way 
to manage our membership data, we have many great opportuni-
ties to be able to work with and communicate with our mem-
bers.  For those of you that have signed up for a Realm account 
you see some of the exciting things we have done, like easy ac-
cess to the church calendar, registering for events, seeing other 
members contact information that have signed up and seeing your 
giving account. 
  
Our next phase is to begin using Realm for our directory.  To do 
this, we need to opt you in so that as members you can see each 
other’s contact information.  We plan to do a mass opt-in on June 
16, 2025.  Because of privacy concerns, if you do not want to 
share your contact information in the directory, please contact 
Vickie by June 12 to let her know not to opt-in your contact infor-
mation.  When the mass opt-in is done, those of you that did not 
opt-out will receive an email advising you about privacy changes 
that you have been opted-in to the directory.   We will continue to 
provide a directory in the Members Only section of our website but 
only those members that have agreed to be opted-in will be shown. 
  
We would like to encourage you to request an invitation to create a 
Realm account so that you can have easy access to these many 
useful church tools.  When you obtain a Realm account, you will be 
able to update your photo and contact information at any time.  To 
request an invitation, contact Vickie in the church office. 


